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COUNCIL MEETINGS: Every 2nd & 4th Monday of the month in Council Chambers at 6 p.m. Public welcome to attend or listen via zoom; check fb for link. 

PO Box 370 | 503 Herbert Avenue 
Herbert SK | S0H 2A0 

T 306-784-2400 
F 306-784-2402 

E office@townofherbert.ca        
Herbert Municipal Government Office 

 
N   E   W   S   L   E   T   T   E   R 

FRONT DOOR DROP SLOT: 
Leave utility, tax payments or water meter 
readings, etc. 
OFFICE CLOSED for the holidays: 
Christmas Day - Wednesday, Dec. 25 
Boxing Day - Thursday, Dec. 26 
New Year’s Day - Wednesday, Jan. 1  

 
 
 

BYLAW 2021-03 - SNOW CLEARING & DISPOSAL 
SITES The Town has designated disposal areas for large 
quantities of snow.  
Snow cannot be shoveled, bladed, blown or scooped 
onto any public sidewalk, street, boulevard, drainage 
ditch, culvert, or any property of the Town of Herbert.  
If hiring someone for snow removal & the quantity of 
snow exceeds what the private property can 
accommodate, ensure the snow is sent to one of the 
following sites: 
1) West side of the Sports Complex away from the
 building 
2) At the Town’s storage pits - North side of Connaught
 Ave. 
3) West Lift Station (located west of Willoughby St. and 

Bison Ave.) 
4) Town’s aggregate storage area located North of 

Connaught Ave. & Brownlee St. – West side of the 
road/outside the gate 

5) Storm field between Klassen St. and Lobethal St. - 
South of Bison Ave. 

 
 
 

Winners will be announced via Facebook, in the 

upcoming January 2025 newsletter & on the Town 

6) North end of Neidpath St. on empty lot in NE corner 
7) West of The Cube – West of the alley by the trees 
8) North of the former Catholic Church on Shaw St. 
 (500 block) 

 

Annual 
Judging will commence 
on Sunday, December 

8 at 7 pm 

Lighting Contest 

Introducing 
Town of Herbert’s NEW COUNCIL for 2024-2028 

Mayor: Ron Mathies 
Councillor: Pat Gammel Councillor; Tom Newburgh 
Councillor: Daniel Hamm Councillor: Jim Richardson 
Councillor: Darla Martens Councillor: Dawn Wanner 
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2024 PROPERTY TAX PAYMENTS 
 Tuesday, December 31st is the last day to pay property 
taxes at the town office before interest of 1.87% is applied 
on January 1st of the new year & each month thereafter, 
until the levy amount is paid in full.  
If paying via EFT (online banking), ensure payments are 
made within 3 – 5 business days prior to December 31st in 
order for the payment to be reflected in the Town of 
Herbert’s bank account to avoid an interest charge being 
applied on January 1st.  
After April 30th, the 2025 tax year process begins & 
ratepayers can expect to receive Tax Notices in the mail 
by the end of May or beginning of June.  

Town of Herbert Municipal Government Office has a new email address: 
office@townofherbert.ca 

TRIWAYS CART SCHEDULE 


